Lewis, John N. – "Reminiscences of Annandale – Talk to St. Stephen's students in 1895"

Linsley, James Elliott, Rev. '52 "History of St. Paul's and Trinity Parish, Tivoli" (1975-1977, published in St. Paul's <u>Mid Week Messenger</u>)

Miscellaneous Histories of the College

Parrella, Amy, '99 – "Annandale-on-Hudson's Historic Estates and Their Landscapes" – in <u>Hudson River Valley River Review</u>, Autumn 2010

Pruyn, John V. (President of Board 1860-1904; Trustee 1889-1904); Diary entries re: activities in establishing St. Stephen's and Trinity school in Tivoli (1859)

Robinson, Ormsbee -- "A Brief History of Bard College" (1954)

Robinson, Ormsbee – "A Chronicle History of Bard College" (1949)

Robinson, O. W. – "The Educational Program of Bard College" (1949)

Sands (Sandys), Arthur – Memoirs (2 copies, w/ some correspondence concerning editing and possible publication) (ca. 1895)

St. Stephen's College Bulletin "An Adventure in Educational Sanity" v. 68, no. 2, April 1927

St. Stephen's History. Miscellaneous.

Sumner, Margaret Clark. "Untitled Biography of her Father, James Starr Clark" (1959)

Tewksbury, Donald. "From an Educational Program for Bard College" (March 1934)

<u>Town and Country</u> "Is Bard the New Brown?" (September 2011)